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   FROST ROAD PAC – Minutes 

 
Thursday, January 19, 2023 

via Zoom 

 

Attendees: Boris Deuma, Lyndsey Locke, Sunam Gill, Elisa Joe, Andrew Shook, Christie Switch, Kathy 

Tran. 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:03pm 

 

Review / Approval of November PAC Meeting Minutes:  Lyndsey first to approve; Elisa seconded, all in 

favor.  Minutes approved. 

 

Principal’s Report: 

• Basketball teams/games being organized. 

• The Basketball courts are going to be reconfigured, so the hoops don’t face classroom doors.  

o Plan is to reconfigure into 2 half courts. 

• Meetings held with the School District and City of Surrey, regarding our grass field that is prone 

to flooding in rainy weather.   

o It gets much too flooded and muddy than is normal. 

o The City has taken the responsibility to address this in the summer and will likely install a 

drainage line. 

• Book fair coming up in February. 

• Chess club being organized at the school. 

• ‘Introduction to Ringette’ lessons have been booked for K-Gr. 4 students to enjoy. 

• School has applied for a grant to support two Intensive French teacher aid positions. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

• The funds raised from the chocolate sale will be deposited soon, we have received the cheque 

from Purdy’s. 

• The school will be purchasing new IPADs; cost is approximately $4600 including the protective 

covers. 

o PAC voted to contribute $4000 toward this expense, as we have the budget for it.   

o All in attendance were in favor to contribute the amount of $4000.  Motion passed. 
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DPAC Report: 

• There are vacant positions on the District Parent Advisory Committee, specifically the Secretary 

and Director positions. 

• Anti-Racism presentation will be happening next month. 

• Discussion held regarding preference to use Apple technology vs. Androids.  Apple keeps up 

with updates, that is why all schools use Apple technology over others.  

• DPAC meetings are held on the last Thursday of each month.  Open to any parent who wishes to 

attend. 

 

Other Topics: 

Fun Lunch 

• Fun lunch next week is Red Robin, on January 27.  Approximately 250 orders have been 

received.  

• February fun lunch will be Umami Sushi and ordering will open next week, as Umami sushi 

requires more notice vs. other vendors. 

• Fun lunch is mostly for the kids, it is not a huge fundraiser.  

o The subscription to the Munch-a-Lunch platform costs approx. $300/year. 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Meeting adjourned at 6:43pm. 


